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December 16, 2024 

Dear Families. 

This is a very exciting time of year as we lead up to the Winter Break. Classrooms are 

full of cooking, making and baking. The gym sounds of basketball and skipping have 

been replaced by singing, dancing and music. The students are very proud to share 

their hard work at holiday concerts this week! 

Our kindergarten Holiday Concert will take place tomorrow (Tuesday) in the school gym. 

Kindergarten students can be dropped off in their classrooms at 5:45. The gym doors 

will open at 5:45 for families to find a seat. Kindergarten students will perform and then 

go back to the classrooms. Families will pick up their child from their classroom and 

then return to the gym for snacks. 

The Christmas Concerts for grades 1-8 will take place on Wednesday at the Seven Oaks 

Performing Arts Centre (SOPAC) located at Garden City Collegiate at 711 Jefferson 

Avenue. Parking is available for families on the street. There is no parking in the Garden 

City Collegiate parking lots during the daytime performances. Seating for each 

evening concert will be very limited. We look forward to welcoming parents for 

evening performances. Extended families and grandparents should attend 

daytime performances. Students will be bussed to and from daytime concerts. 

Daytime Performance Times: 

Grade 1/2 9:30 

Grades 3/4 10:30 

Grades 5-8 12:00 

The evening concert for grade 1/2 classes will take place at 5:30. Students should arrive 

at 5:15 and go to rooms indicated on signs in the lobby. 

The evening concert for grade 3/4 classes will take place at 6:30. Students should arrive 

at 6:15 and follow signs to go to the Garden City Commons. 

The evening concert for grade 5-8 students will take place at 8:00. Students should 

arrive at 7:45 and go to rooms indicated on signs in the lobby. 

http://www.7oaks.org/school/weststpaul


Teachers will supervise students during their concert performance. Children must 

remain with parents after their concert as there will be no childcare afterward. 

Students can be picked up in their assigned spaces after each concert. 

Friday will be our annual student Pancake Breakfast. For Friday, each student will need 

to bring a reusable plastic plate, cup and cutlery in a zipper bag. Students can begin 

bringing in their bag tomorrow. 

West St. Paul School network will be down tomorrow, Tuesday, Dec 17th, at 

1:00 p.m.  Manitoba Highways will be relocating the Seven Oaks fibre into 

the school to finish their road construction in the area.  The outage will last 

five hours, and West St. Paul School will have no network, Internet, or phone 

services available during the fibre relocation. 

Have a wonderful winter break! 

 

Administrators 

David Ingram     Tammy Harder     Jenny Macdonald 
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